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STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COMMITTEE – MEETING SNAPSHOT 

Here’s a brief overview of the key decisions made and matters discussed by the Student Representative Committee 
(SRC) on 8 February 2018. 

Overview 

The full minutes of this meeting will also be on the website once they are ratified at the next meeting of the SRC 
(this will be held on 5 March 2018).  The minutes are the formal record of the decisions made by the SRC, but the 
outline below gives you an overview of the important issues dealt with at the latest meeting. 

Decisions made by the SRC 

The SRC made the following decision: 

 SRC Expenditure for Orientation 2018: The SRC approved the expenditure of $19,070 to acquire 
merchandise and catering for Session 1-2018 Orientation, and additional merchandise to be stored for 
distribution in the Session 2-2018 Orientation. 

Other Matters 

SRC also noted: 

 Student Policy Gateway presentation by Ellen Carlson, Policy Manager, and Benjamin Dougall, Policy Officer. 
Following the student invitation to an information session at UBar, the design was soft launched in December 
2017 and will be formally launched at the start of Session 1 2018. While not all student related policies are 
referenced on the Gateway site, it contains all the most important policies which reflect the student lifecycle. 

 The actions taken by circular resolutions following the 13 November 2017 SRC meeting;  

o O-Week Steering Committee: the SRC resolved to push forward the idea of a Steering Committee for 
O-Week to the University and Campus Engagement built from the model of RE:Conception’s Steering 
Committee. 

o Breakfast Bar: the SRC endorsed the previous Breakfast Bar plan, with consultation and planning 
provided from Campus Engagement. 

o SRC Communication Framework with Student Publications: the SRC approved and endorsed the SRC 
Communication Framework proposed by the SRC spokespersons and Marketing and Communication 
Sub-Committee. 

o SRC 2018 Meeting Schedule: members endorsed the proposed 2018 meeting schedule. 

 The existing MQ parking permit will work until 31 March and the new permit will be available for purchase at 
the Cashier Office after 5 March. 

 A resignation was received from Stacey Broll for the Postgraduate Student Representative from the Faculty of 
Medicine and Health Sciences and Grace Goddard for the Postgraduate Student Representative from the Faculty 
of Arts. 

 A reminder to Sub-Committees’ members of the need to attend meetings. 


